PPCMA Update 10-22-09a
Dear PPCMA Members:

The 2010 PPOA Budget to be voted upon by the Board at the October 24th Board meeting is now available for viewing. You may use the link below to view the complete budget presentation.

http://www.ppcma.org/Misc_/2010_Final_Budget_Presentation_for_Board_Approval.pdf
Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"

Thank you,


PPCMA Advisory Council
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